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Invitation letter by President Donald Tusk to the Euro
Summit

I would like to invite you to an informal meeting of the Heads of State or Government of the euro zone and the President of the
Commission on Monday 22 June 2015 at 19.00.

Given the outcome of the Euro Group meeting on 18 June, I consider that we cannot wait until our regular meeting to discuss the
situation of Greece at the highest political level. The current economic assistance program to Greece runs out in 11 days. The
purpose of the summit is to make sure that we all understand each other's positions and the possible consequences of our
decisions. The summit will not be the final step and there will be no detailed technical negotiations. That remains the task of the
finance ministers.

I have also invited the Presidents of the ECB, of the Euro Group and the Managing Director of the IMF to join us.
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